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November 2024 
 
 
Dear 4-H Friends and Families, 
 

We hope that your 2024 Boone County 4-H experience was as positive and rewarding as ours! 
Boone County 4-H is built on cherished traditions, and one of the most impactful is our 
commitment to offering awards, trips, and scholarships for just over 1,000 4-H members. None 
of this would be possible without the generous support of the Boone County 4-H Booster Club. 

Enclosed, you will find the 2025 Booster Club form, outlining the many ways you can help 
invest in Boone County’s 4-H youth. Donations to the Booster Club go a long way in funding 
educational workshops and programs throughout the year, providing awards and banners at the 
4-H Fair, and supporting the Fall Achievement Trip. 

Last year, thanks to our dedicated donors, the Booster Club awarded $4,500 in scholarships to 
graduating seniors and invested over $11,000 in trophies, banners, and plaques to celebrate the 
hard work of our members at the fair. Booster Club contributions also enabled us to send youth 
to enriching experiences like 4-H Camp, the Citizenship Washington Focus Trip, 4-H Academy 
and other leadership conferences—covering up to 75% of the cost for most trips. 

Boone County 4-H remains focused on creating the best possible experiences for our members 
and the community. Your support makes these opportunities possible and fuels our growth and 
improvement. The enclosed form gives you a chance to help continue this mission. 

Please return the completed form by February 1, 2025. 

Thank you for being an invaluable part of the Boone County 4-H community. Your generosity 
has made a profound impact, and we hope you will consider renewing your support of the 4-H 
Booster Club in 2025. 

Together, let’s continue to "Make the Best Better." 

Sincerely, 
 
Judi Wilson    Dave Masten    
Booster Club Chairperson  4-H Council President       

Boone County 4-H Club, Inc. 
1300 E. 100 S. • Lebanon • Indiana • 46052 
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